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FROM:Permanent Secretary, 
 Public Service Ministry 
 
TO: All Permanent Secretaries, 
 Heads of Departments and 
 Regional Executive Officers 
 
DATE: 1993-04-22 
 

 
 
 
SUBJECT: 
 
May Day Celebrations 1993 
 
 

 
 
 

I refer to the above subject and wish to inform you that the Office of the President has already positively 
responded to the Trades Union Congress (TUC) request for assistance in the organization of the event, 
has indicated that future requests of any nature must be handled bilaterally by the Trades Union 
Congress and the Office of the President. 

 
2. In the circumstances, I have to advise that any request for your agency’s involvement in this year’s May 

Day activities which will be observed on May 1, 1993, should be referred to the Head of the Presidential 
Secretariat, Office of the President, for co-ordination and approval. 

 
3. I shall be grateful if this circular memorandum is brought to the attention of all of the relevant personnel 

in your organization. 
 
 
 
 

R.   Sivanand, A.A. 
Permanent Secretary (ag) 
Office of the President 
Public Service Management 
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